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Dear committee,

I object to the proposals in the Education Bill 2024. 
The increase in reporting expectations when we are already held to a higher standard than
government and private schools is an insult to our own standards at home. We are capable
of teaching our children, we report our outcomes already, and the reason we homeschool is
because we already hold ourselves to a higher standard than state schooling. Who has the
authority and knowledge to decide what is best for our children better than us as parents?  
I urge you to reconsider this bill. 

Regards,
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